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4th November 2019 

 

Dear parents / carers, 

Year 4 Saxon workshop 

On Thursday 5th December, Year 4 will take part in a Saxon workshop to support our learning 

about Traders and Raiders. The children will learn about many aspects of Saxon life, including 

the hierarchy and etiquette of the Lord’s Hall, the language and the story of Beowulf, the burial 

of a Saxon king and how archaeologists piece together the information they find on digs. 

To make this day extra special, we want to invite the children to come dressed up as Saxons. 

The workshop will be led by an expert from the educational company Portals of the Past. To 

cover cost we ask for a voluntary contribution of £8.60 per child. Please send this to school with 

the reply slip ASAP, but latest by Friday 29th November. 

Many thanks for your support. We are looking forward to a fantastic day of learning. 

Kind regards, 

Trisha Banks (Stingrays) Danielle Smout (Orcas) 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

I have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £8.60 for the Saxon Workshop on 5 December 2019. 

I understand my child may come dressed up as a Saxon, alternatively a full school uniform 

should be worn on the day. 

Child’s name _____________________________ Class ______________________ 

Parents signature _________________________ Date ________________________ 

 


